
Cradle-to-Career Governing Board Chair Report

Date Report Issued: July 26, 2023
Attention: Members of Cradle-to-Career Governing Board
Subject: Invitation for Future Updates from Data Providers
Contact: Amy Fong, Governing Board Chair

As I depart from my position as the Governing Board (Board) Chair of
Cradle-to-Career (C2C), I propose we implement a standing item at each
Board meeting, inviting Data Providers to provide updates to fellow Board
members and the public. As we step fully into the build phase of the data
system, it would be helpful for the Board to establish a routine where Data
Providers also share the work they are doing to advance the C2C efforts.

Updates from Data Providers will allow Board members the opportunity to report
about all the important work their appointing authority has completed or is
underway to advance the data system. It would also illuminate how the State’s
investments in this work go beyond the work of the Office of Cradle-to-Career
Data and include necessary and important effort, expertise, and resources at
each of C2C’s Partner Data Providers. My hope in providing space and time for
these updates is to uplift the work of Data Providers, which will in turn strengthen
our collective work.
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